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16.06.21 (002).pdf
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Dear Ms. Brincat, 

Attached please find the letter that you sent to the board of directors of GEM Holdings Limited dated 16th June 2021 
and the reply from Gem Holdings Limited to that letter dated 24th June 2021. 

As per the contents of the letter, the directors of GEM Holdings are committed to cooperate and assist the Public 
Accounts Committee in the course of its ongoing exercise. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The directors of GEM Holdings Limited. 

 








